
Community Relations Committee  
CRC 

Meeting Notes 
September 15, 2011 

 
 

The CRC meeting was held 9-15 in the sales office with Carol, Billie, Nancy A. and John Devereux 
present. 
 
The August 16 meeting notes were reviewed, with one change.  The meetings will be held every third 
Thursday of each month, instead of the second Thursday. 
 
 
Unfinished Business 
 
The CRC committee will conduct the first of several "Saturday Talk" programs on September 24, 2011 in 
the Bellavita Ballroom.  The speaker will be Ed Simmons from Memorial Herman SE Hospital.  He will 
speak on topics concerning Clinical Ethics, Living Wills/Do Not Resuscitate, and Advanced Directives/ 
Medical Powers of Attorney.  He will review ICE forms, along with life alert, and medical bracelets.  The 
meeting will begin at 2:00 p.m. 
 
The Neighbor to Neighbor project is in the process of having a master list compiled. 
 
The next Realtor Meeting will be held Monday, October 10th at 5:00 in the sales office.  We will discuss 
compiling a booklet for future use using  ideas for marketing our subdivision.   
 
 
New Business 
 
 
CRC will continue our "Saturday Talks" regarding different topics of interest.  The next meeting will be 
held possibly in February, 2012, with an EMS from the City of Pearland discussing emergency 
responders.  We welcome suggestions for further topics from the community. 
 
The next CRC project will be the "Census Form", with an objective to determine the  "average age" of 
residents in Bellavita.   
 
The next meeting will be held October 13th at 10:00 a.m. in the sales office. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Billie Velazquez 


